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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

It is important that within the school community (parents, staff, children, 
Governors) there is a shared understanding and set of principles.  

 
By agreeing now on our aims and the ways we will all try to help the children 

in the school, we are forming a partnership between home and school that 
says we respect each other, will listen to each other, will be polite to each 

other and will keep each other informed. Central to this agreement is the 
understanding and involvement of the child.  

 
Contained within your information pack is a document entitled HOME SCHOOL 

AGREEMENT which all schools have in place. 

 
This document outlines what you can expect of our school, and what school 

staff expect of parents and pupils in areas including attendance, behaviour and 
homework.  

 
It is not a legal requirement, but we feel it is a very important document and 

we would appreciate you taking the time to discuss the contents with your 
child and if you are happy with the contents we would like you to sign where 

appropriate. 
 

Parents play a crucial role in helping their children to learn. Children achieve 
more when schools and parents work together.  

 
The pupils’ commitment is very important to the success of the Home 

School Agreement. 

 
Once discussed and signed, the document will be returned to the school, where 

it will be signed by me and will be kept in the school office. The Home School 
Agreement will always be on the school website and available at reception for 

future reference.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr A Moir - Headteacher 
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